
From: Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/30/2014 9:18:08 AM 
Subject: SCBA Letters re S343 and H3134

Attachments: SCBA Letter to Gov Haley re H3134.pdf 
SCBA Letter to Gov Haley re S343.pdf

Katherine,

Attached are two letters from SCBA regarding bills that were ratified yesterday. Hard copies will be delivered to the 
Governor's Office today.

Please let me know if anyone has any questions.

Thank you,

Neil Rashley
Senior Vice President and Counsel
South Carolina Bankers Association
2009 Park Street
P.O. Box 1483
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 779-0850
(803) 779-0890 (fax)
(803) 46702219 (cell)
nrashley@scbankers.org
www.scbankers.org
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